
 
TOWNSHIP OF ASPHODEL-NORWOOD 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTER 

 
VILLAGE OF NORWOOD 
Schedule ‘B’ Municipal Class Environmental Assessment  

POTABLE WATER STORAGE 
 
The Township of Asphodel-Norwood has initiated a planning process to assess alternative potable water 
storage solutions for the Village of Norwood. Currently, the Village’s potable water system provides water to 
a population of approximately 2,100 people. The Township is considering infrastructure upgrades to address 
future and existing storage deficits and to improve fire flow and system pressure. J.L. Richards & Associates 
Limited has been retained to complete a Schedule ‘B’ Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (Class 
EA) to assess the alternative potable water storage solutions for the Village of Norwood for the next 20 
years. 
 
During Phase 1 of the Class EA, it has been identified that the Township is in need of a solution to address 
the storage constraints in the communal potable water supply system, and to improve system pressure and 
fire flows. Phase 2 is currently underway during which various servicing approaches, storage configurations, 
and site locations are being evaluated against environmental, social, technical, and financial criteria. The 
preferred servicing alternative is to decommission the existing standpipe and construct a new standpipe at 
the existing water treatment plant.  
 
Public and agency consultation is a key component throughout the Class EA process. The Township is 
planning to conduct one virtual Public Information Centre to present the work undertaken to date, including 
recommendations as to the location and configuration of the proposed standpipe.  All those interested in the 
project are invited to attend the Virtual Public Information Center on: 

Date:  October 4, 2021 
Time: 5:00 – 6:00 pm  
 A presentation will start at 5:00 pm followed by a question and answer period. 
Registration: mhudson@antownship.ca 
 

We are interested in hearing any comments or concerns that you may have about this project.  A public 
database of comments will be maintained and, with the exception of personal information, included in the 
study documentation that will be made available for public review. Project information will also be available 
to the public on the Township’s website, https://www.antownship.ca/en/township-services/water-and-
wastewater.aspx. 
 
If you have any questions and concerns, please contact: 
 

Township of Asphodel-Norwood                            
Potable Water Storage Class EA 
c/o  J.L. Richards & Associates Limited  
203-863 Princess Street 
Kingston, ON  K7L 5N4 
Electronic-mail: mmorkem@jlrichards.ca  

 
Please copy any correspondence to: 

Kyle Beacock 
Water and Wastewater Operations Manager 

    Electronic-mail: kbeacock@antownship.ca 
 
Issued: September 20, 2021 
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